
  

 

 

 

 

May 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

This letter is to inform you that we have a student within the 

school who has life threatening food allergies to nuts. The 

food allergies are severe and exposure in any form (skin 

contact or ingestion) to these substances could result in 

anaphylaxis, a potentially fatal condition that requires 

immediate medical attention. For the safety of the student we 

are re-iterating restrictions school. We are asking 

parents/guardians to be extra conscientious in the selection of 

snacks/ foods that your child brings to school in an attempt to 

limit the chances of this child being exposed to nuts.  

Children must not bring in food with a label on that says:  

• Contains nuts or may contain nuts  

Children can bring food in with a label on that says:  

• May also contain nuts or may contain a trace of nuts 

Thank you in advance for making the school environment a 

safe and healthy place for the students. By working together, 

we can make a difference for our children.  

Kind regards, 

Gemma Spence 

SENCO  

E-ACT Blackley Academy 

 


